
Hello,  
 
With the recent release of recommendations on what should happen with the Yorklands, I 
am appalled that we are sitting by and only recommending actions to save these lands.  All 
and any protections should be required.   The protection and honoring of these lands, their 
history and biodiversity are a much needed and required step in Guelph having our very 
own Urban park with Parks Canada.  
 
Sincerely 
Michelle Martin Donaldson  
Guelph, ON 
Ward 6 
 


